
 

 Submission    
No 310 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO HEALTH AND WELLBEING OF 

KANGAROOS AND OTHER MACROPODS IN NEW SOUTH 

WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Ms Stella Savvas 

Date Received: 24 April 2021 

 

 



I am very sad and angry to see our Kangaroos killed for meat and products.  Our wildlife is 
sacred.  Animals have enough adversity to get through life without us adding to it.  To harvest 
the meat from a Kangaroo, awful cruelty is deployed, they do not deserve this.  Some of you 
politicians are so far removed from the bush and yet you make judgements based on profits.  
Please stop this is not a business model we should be encouraging...stop the cruelty, the people 
that do this line of work are very rough and brutal, they have to be. To allow this to continue 
you are bludgeoning joeys and sentencing mum’s and kangaroos to a slow and very painful 
death.  This is something you will be a part of, I couldn’t live with it.  We don’t want it, so we ask 
you to please stop. 


